
 1 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
  

 Newsletter February  2019 
Message from the Principal 

Setanta students and staff had a great time on their trip to the Aviva 

stadium on February 15th for the Irish Men’s rugby team’s open training 

session. 

The Setanta Board of Management has been reformed and Ray McEntee 

and Sally Guyt O’Keefe are the parents’ representatives on the Board. 

Thanks to everyone who contributed and attended the Laughter Lounge 

fundraiser which raised €450 for Setanta School. 

The birthdays we celebrated in February were Aidan Carr 18, Alice Morahan 

18, Eric Ryan 17, Emma Austin 16,  Jake Conway 16 and Adam Leonard 15. 

 

 

 
Setanta School Parents Association News 

 

We hope that everyone enjoyed the midterm break. The P.A. would like to 
thank all the parents and staff who supported the fundraising night in the 
Laughter Lounge, €450 was raised for the school.  
We would also like to thank all parents who have contributed to the 
copper coin collection where €497 has been raised. We have been able to 
buy many new items for the school with these funds, our most recent 
purchase being new yoga mats. Please keep sending your coins in. 
Finally, the clothing collection at the end of January raised €160. There will 
be another one organised for later in the year. 
Thank you for all your support.  
 
Regards,  
Setanta PA. 
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Class  News:    Orla, June & Joan 
                                                        

                                       

   
 

Ben, Karl & Muhammed taking the Luas on our trip. 
 

       
Cian ordering a pizza  Karl working on his project. Cian did a great job on his project. 
 

  
Our trip to Dublin zoo. 

    
Ben & Muhammed at horse riding.   Our trip to Dún Laoghaire 


